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In reply, please
refer to LAC-8660

DOCKET NO. 50-409

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Operating Reactors
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND D0WER COOPERATIVE

LACROSSEH0!LINGWATERREACTOR(LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. OPR-45
POST TMI REQUIREMENTS II.B.3, II.F.1.2, and III.D.3.4

REFERENCE: (1) DN Letter, Linder to Eisenhut, LAC-8337,
dated June 9, 1982

(2) DPC Letter, Linder to Eisenhut, LAC-7684,
dated July 22, 1981

(3) NRC Letter, Crutchfield to Linder,
dated June 10, 1982

Gentlemen:

The Reactor Vessel Liquid and Stack Effluent Sampling Systems, Items II.B.3
and II.F.1.2, were completed prior to the conclusion of the 1982 refueling
outage on September 27, 1982.

DPC has previously committed to installing two hazardous gas detection
monitors by January 1,1983, as a result of the Control Room Habitability
Study (References 1 and 2). The NRC has acknowledged acceptance of Item
III.D.3.4, subject to the installation of the monitors (Reference 3).

The supplier with whom the monitor purchase order was placed has informed
DPC that his equipment will not provide the necessary monitoring capabilities,
contrary to what had previously been claimed. Therefore, we have been forced
to investigate other equipment. This delay may prevent us from meeting our
January 1,1983 commitment date, due to lead time and installation time. We
can realistically expect to have the monitors installed by March 1, 1983.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
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cc: J. G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, NRC-DR0 III

NRC Resident Inspector
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